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Dear Ms. Dortch,

I represent a group in Clatskanie, called Clatskanie Forward which is working to
refresh and revitalize our community by encouraging local efforts to bring home
grown jobs to our town. We are striving to create local businesses and support local
artisans and crafters.

I am writing in reference to your Dec.18 decision, DA 14-1859. Threshold
communications wishes to move FM channel 225c3 from clatskanie to Napavine, WA. I
hope that does not happen, and I will tell you why.

clatskanie is is a town in transition. Many groups are working to build community in
our town in nany ways.

we have begun to partner with other groups and formed a very successful Farmers
Market. we are working on a small local Permaculture Forest. we are partnering with
our school board to create trails and outdoor activities in our local forested area.

mon all these plans we also are trying to work with others to create a radio
station.

we feel strongly that our allotment of radio channel continue to stay saved for
clatskanie. we are expanding efforts to build local businesses and would like to
continue to hold the allotment for a possible future radio station here of our very
own.

Thank you for considering these points. If you have any questions, please contact
me. I would be happy to help you

Sincerely,
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